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November Updates 
 

Milltown Elementary  
434 Milltown Blvd., St. Stephen, NB 

T: 5064667315 

 

Dear Families: 

 

Walk to the Cenotaph – Thursday November 7, 2019, 10:40 AM 

In keeping with tradition, our staff and students will be walking to the 

Milltown Cenotaph for a short Remembrance Day ceremony.  Please 

note that we will leave to walk to the cenotaph immediately following 

our morning recess at 10:30 AM.  Our ceremony will start around 10:40, a 

little earlier than in years past.   The community is welcome to join us at 

the Cenotaph.  

Next Assembly – Tuesday November 5, 10:45 AM 

Our community is welcome to attend. 

Professional Learning Day – no school for students – Friday Nov. 8 

On Friday November 8, teachers will be working on writing report cards 

for half a day and will be engaged in Professional Learning the other half 

of the day.   Staff are choosing between Professional Learning on 

Attachment Disorder or on a language arts program called Reading 

Power/Writing Power.  

Parent Teacher Interviews – Thursday Nov. 21, 4-7 PM and Friday 

November 22, 8:30-11:30 AM 

Your child’s teacher will contact you about a time to meet to discuss your 

child’s progress.  These meetings are by appointment and are a great 

opportunity to ask questions about the program in your child’s class and 

to get valuable information on your child’s strengths, needs and next 

steps for growth.   

PSSC Meeting – Monday Dec. 2, 5:00-6:30 PM Supper and Childcare 

Provided - Ray Simpson (from SSEC Tech dept) will be here to share about 

internet safety and how we can keep our children safe on line!  Plan now 

to attend! 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 11 

Remembrance Day Holiday 

November 18 

Report Cards go home 

November 6 

Pre-recording of Santa’s 

Helpers 

 

Santa’s Helpers 

Recording Date 

As we noted in an earlier 

newsletter, Santa’s Helpers is 

now a TV telethon, to be 

aired on Sunday Dec. 8 on 

CHCO Television, broadcast 

from the station in St. 

Andrews.  You have had the 

opportunity to sign a 

permission form for your child 

to be pre-recorded here at 

MES on Wednesday 

November 6.  As previously 

noted, this is a closed 

recording session and we 

encourage you to watch 

your child on TV and make a 

donation to the cause! 

 


